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  Gay Brigade R. Seeley,2015-04-28 Being big
musical theatre stars isn't easy anyway but add a
three year old son to the equation just makes
things harder! Daniel and Ryan have been married
and had their son McKenzie Callum for three years
and are both adjusting to being parents and being
performers but what'll happen when Daniel goes on
tour for the first time since Kenny was born and
Ryan getting a part in his first musical for nine
years.
  The Long Road Home Ryan,T. Birmingham,Desiree
Lafawn,2018-03-06 **100% of proceeds got to HONOR
THE SACRIFICE** WORTH FIGHTING FOR By Gen Ryan
Bowen Daniels is feeling lost. He needs a purpose,
something to get his head back in the game and his
feet set back on a path he can live with. One that
won't damage his liver, maybe. Enter tough, sexy,
Jordan Collins. The first time Bowen Daniels gets
a look at Jordan Collins, she's bending over in
tight jeans and he's thinking he may be in heaven.
Too bad Bowen makes a terrible first impression
that could cost him a chance at getting to know
Jordan better. Because he sure as hell wants to
get to know the spitfire woman who owns her own
bike shop. But Jordan's got her own troubles on
the horizon, and Bowen knows the only way to show
Jordan that not all guys are assholes is to prove
to her that she's worth the fight. A TERRIBLE
BEAUTY By T. Birmingham Kit Markham returns from
war a changed woman. Unable to cope with what
happened ten years earlier, she pushes away those
who could help most. Lee Devereux has his own
share of war wounds, but none worse than the
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burden he's taken on to see that the Kit he once
knew finds herself again. He's got his work cut
out for him, though. It's been over two years
since she returned home, and Lee still can't find
the girl he once loved in the woman who's become
so lost. When local soldiers, veterans, and their
families start getting threats from a team of
blackmailers, Kit has to make a choice. Let Lee
and her family be a part of her healing or keep
her secrets and risk losing herself completely.
BILLY DAILY By Desiree Lafawn The last time Max
saw Billy, she threw a solid right hook to the
region below his belt. He probably deserved it.
But that doesn't mean he's not wary of the woman
who punches first and asks questions later. Now
that he's come back to the one place he's ever
considered home, he gets to duck and cover on a
(Billy F**king) Daily basis. Only, he's coming to
find Billy ain't all that scary, even if she is
god***ed crazy. Then again, he's an ex-military,
contract mercenary with a former drinking problem
who's doing a job for an old lady named Grandma
Jean. A woman who wears a gun holster for her .38
Ruger under her yellow cardigan, takes in bikers,
and calls her son, that ding dong fruit of my lady
bits. So, honestly, Billy Daily might be the least
crazy of all of them. Billy's got secrets, though,
and as much as Max is man enough to admit another
kick to the nuts is something he's lookin' to
avoid, he soon finds he'd take a punch to the
family jewels any day if it means keeping Billy
safe.
  The Shepherd's Burden Ryan Young,2021-12-11 1st
Place Winner, 2020 Chanticleer International Book
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Awards, Paranormal Awards for Supernatural Fiction
Category Honorable Mention Winner, 2021 Readers’
Favorite International Book Awards, Military
Fiction Category Staff Sergeant Daniel Jefferies
has returned home to upstate NY after nearly being
killed in an ambush in Iraq. Plagued by the trauma
of war, he struggles to find his place in a world
that he no longer recognizes. He feels
disconnected from his family and friends. But,
none of his burdens are heavier than the
terrifying secret that he has kept about a
mysterious encounter from his youth. When a
suspicious murder occurs, he will discover that he
has been chosen for a purpose that transcends life
and death, forcing him to confront his past. In
order to stop the killer, he will have to make
choices that will change the fate of the people he
loves the most. Can Daniel summon the strength of
mind and body that he once had as a soldier, to
face the most profound and consequential challenge
of his life?
  Directory of American Philosophers, 2018-2019
Elizabeth Stombock,2018-05-10 The new edition of
this essential resource contains thousands of
edited listings for university and college
philosophy programs, research centers,
professional organizations, academic journals, and
philosophy publishers in both countries. It also
includes contact information for over 15,000
philosophers in the U.S. and Canada, and a brief
statistical overview of the field.
  Underground Railroad in Pennsylvania William J.
Switala,2008-08-21 Revised and expanded with
recently uncovered information. Detailed maps of
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escape routes and networks. Eyewitness accounts of
fugitives.
  Teaching Compassion and Justice Through Stories
and Activities for Ages Five Through Nine Anne E.
Neuberger,2005-08 These delightful stories about
children and families from any different countries
and cultures introduce children to the realities
of poverty and injustice, and inspire them to make
a difference.
  Ryan's Ballistic Trauma Adam J. Brooks,Jon
Clasper,Mark Midwinter,Timothy J. Hodgetts,Peter
F. Mahoney,2011-05-23 Ryan's Ballistic Trauma 3rd
Edition provides a concise guide to the clinical
and operational issues surrounding the management
of the ballistic casualty. This book crystallizes
the knowledge and experience accrued by those
dealing with ballistic trauma on a regular basis
and extends this to those who have to manage these
patients on an occasional basis only. Ryan's
Ballistic Trauma 3rd Edition is a valuable
reference tool for all medical and paramedical
personnel involved in the care of patients with
ballistic injury. It is especially relevant for
consultants and senior trainees in surgery,
anesthesia and emergency medicine who are likely
to be involved in the management of these unique
injuries. This book is essential reading for pre-
hospital care providers and nurses working in the
emergency room, as well as military surgeons and
medical and nursing staff on deployment in regions
of conflict.
  Cases on Cultural Implications and
Considerations in Online Learning Edmundson,
Andrea,2012-07-31 Expectations � of life, work,
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education, and so forth � are rooted in cultural
values. As a result, access to an engagement with
online learning is a culture-bound experience.
Cases on Cultural Implications and Considerations
in Online Learning illustrates ways in which to
reach and engage learners across cultures by using
online learning that accommodates cultural
differences and preferences. This casebook helps
online educators understand what cultural
expectations their students have before they
create online programs and tailor their
instructional designs for multicultural and
international learners.
  Fly Me Daniel Riley,2017-06-06 A nation on the
verge of a new era-and a girl caught between her
past and the ever-expanding present. Now a Los
Angeles Times Bestseller! The year is 1972, and
the beaches of Los Angeles are the center of the
world. Dropping into the embers of the drug and
surf scene is Suzy Whitman, who has tossed her
newly minted Vassar degree aside to follow her
older sister into open skies and the borderless
adventures of stewardessing for Grand Pacific
Airlines. In Sela del Mar, California-a hedonistic
beach town in the shadow of LAX-Suzy skateboards,
suntans, and flies daily and nightly across the
country. Motivated by a temporary escape from her
past and a new taste for danger and belonging,
Suzy falls into a drug-trafficking scheme that
clashes perilously with the skyjacking epidemic of
the day. Rendered in the brilliant color of the
age and told with spectacular insight and clarity,
Fly Me is a story of dark discovery set in the
debauchery of 1970s Los Angeles.
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  The Harry Potter Generation Emily Lauer,Balaka
Basu,2019-03-27 The generation of readers most
heavily impacted by J.K. Rowling's Harry Potter
series--those who grew up alongside the boy who
lived--have come of age. They are poised to become
teachers, parents, critics and writers, and many
of their views and choices will be influenced by
the literary revolution in which they were
immersed. This collection of new essays explores
the many different ways in which Harry Potter has
shaped this generation's views on everything from
politics to identity to pedagogical spaces online.
It seeks to determine how the books have affected
fans' understanding of their place in the world
and their capacity to create it anew.
  Security Education and Critical Infrastructures
Cynthia Irvine,Helen Armstrong,2013-04-17 Security
Education and Critical Infrastructures presents
the most recent developments in research and
practice on teaching information security, and
covers topics including: -Curriculum design; -
Laboratory systems and exercises; -Security
education program assessment; -Distance learning
and web-based teaching of security; -Teaching
computer forensics; -Laboratory-based system
defense games; -Security education tools; -
Education in security policies, management and
system certification; -Case studies.
  How to Plan and Develop a Career Center Donald
A. Jr Schutt,Susan Morem,2007 How to Plan and
Develop a Career Center, Second Edition is a
collection of 12 essays written by experts that
discuss all aspects of establishing and running a
career center independently or within a school or
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other institution. This updated, revised, and
expanded handbook covers key topics such as the
role of career centers, developing facilities,
managing personnel, fitting into educational
settings, serving diverse student populations and
adult career seekers, online career centers, and
trends for the future.
  Information Privacy Law Daniel J. Solove,Paul M.
Schwartz,2023-12-13 A clear, comprehensive, and
cutting-edge introduction to the field of
information privacy law, with the latest cases and
materials exploring issues of emerging technology,
information privacy, algorithmic decisions, AI,
data security, and European data protection law.
New to the 8th Edition: Tighter editing and
shorter chapters New sections about AI and
algorithms in law enforcement (Chapter 4),
consumer privacy (Chapter 9), and employment
privacy (Chapter 12) New cases: MD Anderson,
Loomis v. Wisconsin, Clearview AI Discussion of
post-Carpenter cases Discussion of new FTC
enforcement cases involving dark patterns and
algorithm deletion Discussion of protections of
reproductive health data after Dobbs Benefits for
instructors and students: Extensive coverage of
FTC privacy enforcement, HIPAA and HHS
enforcement, and standing in privacy lawsuits,
among other topics Chapters devoted exclusively to
data security, national security, employment
privacy, and education privacy Sections on
government surveillance and freedom to explore
ideas Engaging approach to complicated laws and
regulations such as HIPAA, FCRA, ECPA, GDPR, and
CCPA
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  The Mysterious Collapse of World Trade Center 7
David Ray Griffin,2012-12-30 At 5:20 in the
afternoon on 9/11, Building 7 of the World Trade
Center collapsed, even though it had not been
struck by a plane and had fires on only a few
floors. The reason for its collapse was considered
a mystery. In August 2008, NIST (the National
Institute of Standards and Technology) issued its
report on WTC 7, declaring that the reason for the
collapse of World Trade Center 7 is no longer a
mystery and that “science is really behind what we
have said.” Showing that neither of these claims
is true, David Ray Griffin demonstrates that NIST
is guilty of the most serious types of scientific
fraud: fabricating, falsifying, and ignoring
evidence. He also shows that NIST’s report left
intact the central mystery: How could a building
damaged by fire—not explosives—have come down in
free fall?
  Battleground: Government and Politics [2
volumes] Lori A. Johnson,Kathleen Uradnik,Sara
Beth Hower Ph.D.,2011-09-23 Through a detailed
exploration of the viewpoints involved, this
balanced and incisive work promotes understanding
of the most divisive issues in American government
today. Government and politics is an area in which
there are no right answers, but much room for
debate. Battleground: Government and Politics
allows students and general readers alike to
consider key political debates from all sides and
to arrive at their own considered convictions,
based on a firm understanding of the issues and
points of view involved. This two-volume work
explores dozens of the most contentious issues in



10

contemporary life, issues that impact how our
government is run today and how it will be run in
the future. Each topic is examined in a balanced
way, providing not only an overview of the issues
involved, but an objective assessment of the
stance of all sides. Readers can use these entries
as thorough and solid summaries of the most
contentious controversies in contemporary society,
or as starting points for more in-depth research
into the debates.
  Brazil and Climate Change Viola Eduardo,Matías
Franchini,2017-10-23 Climate change is
increasingly a part of the human experience. As
the problem worsens, the cooperative dilemma that
the issue carries has become evident: climate
change is a complex problem that systematically
gets insufficient answers from the international
system. This book offers an assessment of Brazil’s
role in the global political economy of climate
change. The authors, Eduardo Viola and Matías
Franchini expertly review and answer the most
common and widely cited questions on whether and
in which way Brazil is aggravating or mitigating
the climate crisis, including: Is it the benign,
cooperative, environmental power that the
Brazilian government claims it is? Why was it
possible to dramatically reduce deforestation in
the Amazon (2005-2010) and, more recently, was
there a partial reversion? The book provides an
accessible—and much needed—introduction to all
those studying the challenges of the international
system in the Anthropocene. Through a thorough
analysis of Brazil in perspective vis a vis other
emerging countries, this book provides an engaging
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introduction and up to date assessment of the
climate reality of Brazil and a framework to
analyze the climate performance of major
economies, both on emission trajectory and policy
profile: the climate commitment approach. Brazil
and Climate Change is essential reading for all
students of Environmental Studies, Latin American
Studies, International Relations and Comparative
Politics.
  Green Culture Kevin Wehr,2011-05-03 Green
Culture: An A-to-Z Guide explores the on-going
paradigm shift in culture and lifestyles toward
promoting a sustainable environment. After years
of discussion about the environment dating back to
the 1960s counter-culture, the recent explosion of
green initiatives has induced the general public
to embrace all things green, from recycling in the
home to admiring green celebrities. This volume
assesses the green cultural transformations by
presenting some 150 articles of importance to
students of sociology, history, political science,
communications, public relations, anthropology,
literature, arts and drama. Presented in A-to-Z
format, the articles include appealing topics from
green Hollywood to green spirituality, green art,
and green restaurants. This work culminates in an
outstanding reference available in both print and
electronic formats for academic, university, and
public libraries. Vivid photographs, searchable
hyperlinks, numerous cross references, an
extensive resource guide, and a clear, accessible
writing style make the Green Society volumes ideal
for classroom use as well as for research.
  Newsletter ,2000
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  The Federated States of Micronesia’s Engagement
with the Outside World Gonzaga Puas,2021-09-28
This study addresses the neglected history of the
people of the Federated States of Micronesia’s
(FSM) engagement with the outside world. Situated
in the northwest Pacific, FSM’s strategic location
has led to four colonial rulers. Histories of FSM
to date have been largely written by sympathetic
outsiders. Indigenous perspectives of FSM history
have been largely absent from the main corpus of
historical literature. A new generation of
Micronesian scholars are starting to write their
own history from Micronesian perspectives and
using Micronesian forms of history. This book
argues that Micronesians have been dealing
successfully with the outside world throughout the
colonial era in ways colonial authorities were
often unaware of. This argument is sustained by
examination of oral histories, secondary sources,
interviews, field research and the personal
experience of a person raised in the Mortlock
Islands of Chuuk State. It reconstructs how
Micronesian internal processes for social
stability and mutual support endured, rather than
succumbing to the different waves of colonisation.
This study argues that colonisation did not
destroy Micronesian cultures and identities, but
that Micronesians recontextualised the changing
conditions to suit their own circumstances. Their
success rested on the indigenous doctrines of
adaptation, assimilation and accommodation deeply
rooted in the kinship doctrine of eaea fengen
(sharing) and alilis fengen (assisting each
other). These values pervade the Constitution of
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the FSM, which formally defines the modern
identity of its indigenous peoples, reasserting
and perpetuating Micronesian values and future
continuity.
  Proposed Water Treatment Residuals Management
Process for the Washington Aqueduct ,2005
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